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Background 

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health has given permission for some limited in-person 

outdoor activities starting in early March. These outdoor activities will take place in designated areas and 

may include individual or small group studying, advising meetings, creative studio space, and athletic 

conditioning. NO IN-PERSON INSTRUCTON IS PERMITTED AT THIS TIME. 

Location 

The Price School has been assigned a canopy on Childs Way outside the Widney Alumni House that we 

will share with the Marshall School.   

What is provided: 

• Facilities staff will disinfect the area 3x times a day 

• Hand sanitizer and disinfectant wipes 

• Tables and chairs arranged to accommodate no more than 10 people with 6-feet physical distance 

• Electricity, lighting, and charging station 

Reservations 

Faculty and staff may request the canopy for small in-person activities. To make a reservation, we are 

required to submit an Outdoor Venue Checklist 

• At least 5 days prior to the proposed activity, please email Linda Peacore with the following 

information: 

o Name of activity 

o Date and hours 

o Description of activity (e.g., small group advising session) 

o Number of students and number of faculty/staff (total of 10 max) 

o Name of faculty/staff in charge of activity (must be present and responsible for 

compliance) 

• Based on this information, Linda will complete the Outdoor Venue Checklist and submit it for 

approval. 

• Once approved, the activity will be scheduled through EMS. We will need a list of all attendees 

within one week of the activity. 

User responsibilities 

• Practice physical distancing – 6-foot spacing between individuals  

• Wear a cloth face covering over nose and mouth 

• Do not rearrange furniture 

• Use disinfectant wipes to clean tables, chairs before and after use 

• No food or drink 

• Do not share spaces, cellphones, or other equipment 
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